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A LITTLE MESSAGE FROM US AT BRITANNIA

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

OCT

23rd Inset Day – school closed

26th-30th Half Term week

31st Closing date for Secondary 
School Places

NOV

2nd School re-opens/ Reception 
Parent Conferencing begins

13th Diwali Day

16th

16th

Anti-Bullying Week

KS1 and Year 6B Parent 
Conferencing

17th Year 1 Vision Screening

20th Children In Need

23rd

23rd

School Photographs

Year 3,4,5 6H Parent 
Conferencing

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

COVID INFORMATION ON THE WEBPAGE

SCHOOL NEWS

MESSAGE FROM MRS LONGSTAFF 
This half term has been a challenge for all of us and I would just like to say a huge thank you
for all your kind words, support and patience. I feel confident that as we move further into
the Autumn term, the community at Britannia will continue to work together in order to
overcome any challenges that we may come up against. I am incredibly proud of the school
community and the children and all we have achieved together. The children have all settled
in to school well and it is lovely to see them thriving back in the school environment again
with their friends and their teachers. They have worked extremely hard and I hope that you
all have a good rest during half term. You deserve it!

Year 5 and 6 ISOLATION END DATE
The official date for the end of isolation is the 26th October and we look forward to
welcoming the children back to school after the half term break on the 2nd November.
Please remember to continue to monitor your children closely and that if your child should
start to display symptoms, get a test and notify school via email to
head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk. A special thank you to all Year 5 and 6 parents and families for
working with us in supporting your children during this period of isolation. We have all
developed new skills together and your support with this has been invaluable.
What shall I do if my child has a test and tests positive during half term?
Please notify the school on head@Britannia.lancs.sch.uk and further advice will be given to
your family and any other families who require contacting will be notified by the school.
PARENT CONFERENCING
Details of Parent Conferencing will be sent out after half term on School Spider and will take
place via telephone. Please ensure that school has up to date telephone contact details.
SECONDARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS
The closing date for Secondary School Admissions for our Year 6 children is Saturday 31st

October. Please apply online at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.

Recent letters and guidance can be found on the school website.  If your child needs 
to isolate or is waiting for a results of a test, they should complete the work set for 
the correct year group on the Home Learning for 2020-2021 tab on the webpage.

This work mirrors the work going on in school so will support your child in keeping 
up in class when they return. We have also put a link on the Virtual Days Out to 
support those boring days in!
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